
  

 

Russell M. Blau 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
russell.blau@morganlewis.com 
brett.ferenchak@morganlewis.com 

Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP 

2020 K Street, NW 
Washington, DC  20006-1806  +1.202.373.6000 
United States  +1.202.373.6001 

August 3, 2016 

VIA E-FILING 

Oregon Public Utility Commission  
201 High St SE, Suite 100 
Salem, Oregon 97301 
Attn: Filing Center 

Re: Docket Nos. CP 1517, CP 670, & CP 1540 
 Notification Regarding the Proposed Transfer of Indirect Control of ANPI 

Business, LLC and ANPI, LLC to Onvoy, LLC (Filed May 27, 2016) 

 NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

This letter notifies the Commission that ANPI Transaction, as described in the above-
referenced Notification, was completed effective August 1, 2016.  

This letter has been electronically filed with the Commission. We would appreciate 
acknowledgement of receipt and acceptance of this letter. Should you have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Brett P. Ferenchak 
Russell M. Blau 
Brett P. Ferenchak 

Counsel for Onvoy, LLC, ANPI Business, LLC and ANPI, LLC 


